
Good News    
 

 



Good News    
 

           

  

CHRISTMAS WISHES  
CTV visited Stride Avenue Community School the end of November to film a show that will 
run the week before Christmas. The show is called "My Christmas Wish", and Stride was one 

of five Lower Mainland schools chosen to participate. In September, all grade 3-4 students 
wrote a “My Christmas Wish” letter. The letter writer that CTV chose, “wished for a bike.” 
Not only did he receive one – but so did the entire class! Thank you Westwood Cycle and 
CTV for making Christmas Wishes come true. 

 

PHILIPPINE RELIEF FUND EXCEEDS GOAL 
Through a campaign that was district-wide and student driven, Burnaby Schools have 

raised $44,066.69 to aid the victims of Typhoon Haiyan in the Philippines. The majority of 
these funds have been given to the Canadian Red Cross, and it will be matched by the 
federal government.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


